SCSC Weekly Program Update 

October 26, 2012

Picture Day: Jeff Reeder will be here on Monday October 29th to take class pictures; the remaining 7/8 individual pictures, sibling picture (please call the office if you want sibling picture) and retakes.  

A note from Jeff: Your child’s pictures are online at jeffreeder.com. Here are the step-by-step instruction on how to register and information about a 25% discount. Go to. www.jeffreeder.com. Go to "EVENTS", and click through to the galleries. You will then see SCSC DAY 1 (day 2 coming soon) in the list. Click on it. You will be asked for the "Event Code". The code for this event is scsc2012. You will then be asked to register (if you have not done this in the past). Register with your email address and create a password. This is your personal password, NOT the "event code". This allows you to create personal shopping carts and galleries. Once you do this, you should be able to get in to see the pictures and ordering should be simple. Once you add a picture to your shopping cart, you will have a drop down menu with all the options. Special packages are set up just for the school pictures. Feel free to order individual prints if you'd like as well. There is an automatic 25% taken off the regular price (already figured in). This will only be in effect until December 7th. After that, everything will be full price. When ordering prints, please allow 2 weeks for delivery. IF YOU WANT THE PICTURES DELIVERED TO THE SCHOOL... please select "PICK UP AT STUDIO" ON THE FINAL PAGE OF CHECKOUT. Otherwise, the pictures will be mailed to you, and you will be charged for shipping. Email me at jeff@jeffreeder.com if you have any problems.
Educational Happenings…. 

Who can miss the beautiful, color-filled, leafy transformation happening outside? In Seasons, we've been observing fall leaves, and wondering what causes this colorful change. We're beginning to understand the role of pigments, photoperiod, and temperature... Using chromatography, we separated the pigments disguised in leaves.  Following this, we will practice classifying leaves to determine what species of tree they represent.

School News….

Please change in your SCSC family directory:

Name

Homebase
Address




Email
Eva Amrithraj
Truffulas 
 
616 Westbourne Rd Harleysville 19438

bindhu_michael@merck.com

The Elms and Seasons annual Applebee's Pancake Breakfast is Saturday, November 3 from 8 - 10 AM.  Please join us at the Applebee's in Lansdale (Ralph's Corner) for all-you-can-eat pancakes, sausage, and drinks (coffee, tea, juice).  Tickets are $7 for adults and $4 for children (12 and under).  All proceeds go towards Elms' and Seasons' fieldwork experiences.  Tickets can be purchased through the Elms and Seasons teachers.  Thank you in advance for your support! 
We now have Shop Rite Certificates available along with Hennings, Giant and Weis Market Certificates.  To encourage participation, you are able to post-date your check. Just purchase one month’s worth of certificates, post-date your check to the end of the month and your check won’t be cashed until the date on your check. We are continuing to collect Box Tops for Education, Campbell’s Soup Labels and Recycled Ink Cartridges. 

Friday Lunch Order: Please send your child’s pizza order by Tuesday, October 30th for Friday’s pizza lunch. Pizza will be offered at $1.50/slice. Send your money in a baggie with your child’s name marked on it.
Fall Festival:  A BIG THANK YOU to all volunteers who helped with the Fall Festival.  You are awesome! 
Health Tip:  Water is essential for your body to function properly.  Ever notice how lifeless a houseplant looks when you forget to water it?  Just a little water and it seems to perk back up.  Water is just as important for our bodies because it is in every cell, tissue, and organ in your body.  You should drink at least 8 - 8oz. glasses of water daily. 

Quote of the Week: “Don't judge each day by the harvest you reap but by the seeds that you plant.” Robert Louis Stevenson
